
6 Kempton Heath, 
Dublin 7  
Ireland 

88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2, 
Ireland         

3rd February 2024 
To whom it may concern, 

I would like to apply for a place on the Byrne Wallace Summer Internship Program as 
advertised on your website. I am currently in Final year of my Law degree (LLB) in 
Technological University Dublin. I have maintained a 2:1 average throughout my degree. 
I currently have two years’ experience working as a legal assistant for Jeanne Boyle and 
Co Solicitors, a general practice firm with a specialty in Immigration and Human Rights.  

I am particularly intrigued by Byrne Wallace as this firm seems to have a very broad 
range of practice areas ranging from mergers and acquisitions to corporate crime and 
childcare law. This shows the firms extensive expertise and along with it placing in The 
Irish Independent’s list of ‘Ireland’s Best Law Firms 2023’ I can clearly see that this firm 
is at the forefront of its field. From observing your website, I can see that Byrne Wallace 
takes teamwork and training very seriously. These are two attributes I appreciate greatly, 
and this drove me towards the firm as well.  

In return, I believe I have much to offer Byrne Wallace. I am already experienced in 
drafting affidavits and filing documents in the Central Office.  This, along with preparing 
books for our Supreme Court case has led to me developing a keen eye for detail and a 
true appreciation for the need to double-check documents. Through my attendance at 
Cloverhill Courthouse, where I have dealt with some emerging cyber-crime cases, I have 
learned how to take note of court proceedings and how to interact with our clients and 
their families.  

Along with my legal experience I also believe that I will bring a new perspective to the 
firm as I have had the opportunity of taking the only available undergraduate module of 
Law and Technology this year. It teaches us how to integrate new technologies into the 
legal profession and how to navigate Data Protection laws and the newly emerging AI 
laws. 

I am convinced that I can successfully navigate my way through the internship in Byrne 
Wallace and would greatly appreciate the opportunity. 

I have enclosed my CV for your attention. 
Yours sincerely, 
Tara Murphy.  


